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Open Government Impact Statement  Measure: HB 4111 - A 
79th Oregon Legislative Assembly    Only impacts on Original or Engrossed 
2018 Regular Session     Versions are Considered Official 

Prepared by: Cameron D. Miles 
Date: 3/1/2018 

 
SUMMARY 

Describes fees required when person is applying to replace or renew current driver license with 
Real ID compliant driver license or is applying for new original driver license that is Real ID 
compliant. 

Provides that Department of Transportation may issue, renew or replace limited term driver 
license, limited term driver permit or limited term identification card to persons previously issued 
limited term driver license, limited term driver permit or limited term identification card whose 
Employment Authorization Document has expired under certain circumstances. Sunsets 
December 31, 2021. 

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 
 


